
 

 

 
Cradley, Herefordshire, WR13 5NG 

Tel: 01886 880315 
Email: admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk 

Web: www.cradleyschool.org.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Donna Jones BA (Hons) 

 
 
14th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
At a recent Governors meeting it was decided to change the school PE uniform and the colour of the T-Shirts. This will 
be a gradual change over the next 12-18 months.  If you have already bought white T-shirts that is fine but if not 
please buy the following: 
 
A red polo shirt with or without the logo 
A red round necked sweat shirt or cardigan with the logo if possible or a plain red one 
Grey skirt, trousers, or shorts 
White or grey socks or grey tights 
 
PE - A red round necked T-shirt and black shorts. 
 
I apologise for the short notice of this for the Autumn term but please be reassured that during the next academic year 
either red or white is absolutely fine.  
 
Uniform can be bought online from Your Name On It or in store at Ledbury Club Sport.  Some items can be bought 
from supermarkets and clothing chains. 
 
The new policy will be uploaded on to the website shortly. 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Mrs. Jones 
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